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Dear Parents, 
 
Y5-6 Girls’ Football Club will start from Wednesday 17th September 2025 and run every Wednesday until 
we break up for Easter. All girls in Y5-6 are welcome regardless of ability. Children must wear appropriate 
clothing including football boots and shin pads. The children are able to bring a snack with them before 
the club starts. The club will be led by Mr Wilson. 
 
The sessions end at 4.30pm in terms 1 and 4, and in terms 2 and 3 the sessions will end at 4:15pm due to 
light constraints 
 
Please collect your child from the main entrance, or, if you wish for them to walk home, please sign the 
parental permission form below.  
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to your class teacher ASAP, who will in turn forward 
the slips to Mr Hume. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Hume 
 

 
Girls’ Football Club 
My child __________________________________ in class _____________________________________ 
would like to join the Y5-6 Girls’ Football Club on Wednesday evenings. 

 

Please tick: 

My child will be collected the school at 4:30/4.15pm.  

I give permission for my child to walk home unaccompanied. 

 

Signed: _______________________________________  

Name: ________________________________________ 

 


